TWOCKHARDT \Wi&s

1%t March, 2017

BSE Limited

Corporate Relations Department
P J Towers,

Dalal Street

Mumbai - 400 001

Scrip Code: 532300

Dear Sirs,

National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza

Bandra Kurla Complex,

Bandra (E),

Mumbai - 400 051

NSE Symbol - WOCKPHARMA

This is to inform the Exchanges that U.S. Food and Drug Administration (USFDA') has issued a
Warning Letter to Morton Grove Pharmaceuticals Inc., USA, a stepdown Subsidiary of the
Company. This would mean that current portfolio of the Company will continue to be made
available in the market. However, new approvals will be withheld till resolution.

The Company, with the help of the Consultants, has already initiated appropriate measures since
last several months to address the issues raised by USFDA.

Kindly take the same on records please.

Thanking you,

for Wockhardt Limited

Naren%h

Company Secretary
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